
TO: Members, Board of Education
Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools
Jeanne Keane, Senior Director of Buildings & Grounds

FROM: Tawanda Lawrence, Senior Director of Curriculum, Instruction and Assessment

RE: Disposal of Outdated Curriculum 

DATE: November 10, 2020

The Hatch Library is looking to dispose of the attached books. The Teaching and Learning 
Department asks that the Board of Education approve this.
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